
Essex Track and Field Championships

Subject: Essex Track and Field Championships
Message from Billy Green April 25, 2022 10:05
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Urgent reminder for any athletes to enter county champs before the 29th closing date.

Entries are currently very poor with a majority of events with just 2, 3 or 4 entries.

Regards

Billy
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